 CREEKSIDE 

SBDM MINUTES

October 1, 2007

2:45 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price. Members present were Laura Price, Stacy Brawner, Becky Dennis, Mary Donna Atcher and Brian Fredrick, the newly elected parent representative.   


CONSIDERATION OF AGENDA- Becky Dennis made the motion to approve the agenda and Brian Fredrick seconded.   The agenda was approved by the council.       

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS-   Allen Brawner represented the School Culture and Support Committee.

APPROVAL OF  MINUTES-  The minutes from the September 10th meeting were read and approved.  Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Mary Donna Atcher seconded.  The minutes were approved by the council.  The minutes will be posted on the website link off the parent page and will always be 1 month behind.

POLICY REVISIONS-  A)  Allen Brawner represented the School Culture and Support Committee.  He shared with the council that revisions needed to be made to the Intruder Terrorist Policy.  The council members discussed different situations that could occur during lock down such as individual students in the hallways and restrooms.    It was recommended that staff on planning during that time, locate to the nearest restroom.  Students will also be informed of this procedure.  Blinds are to stay open and room #’s will be placed on doors and exterior windows for emergency response teams.  In the event of an actual lock down, parents will wait in the gym for their students. B)  Mrs. Price informed the council that Creekside has no procedures to follow in the occurrence of a train emergency.  CSX  has been contacted on this matter, but there has been no response.  C)  The following policies were discussed and will be considered for revision at the November meeting…

Consultation and Hiring, Committee, SBDM, Categorical(programs) and Principal Selection. 

REPORTS-  The financial report for the month of October was reviewed and discussed.  Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Brian Fredrick seconded.  

DISCUSSION ITEMS-  Mrs. Price provided the council with the Embargoed CATS Results which will not be released to the public until October 2nd.     

PERSONNEL-  Mrs. Price informed the council that Sherri Norris has been hired for the temporary part-time Title I position.  She will be working 19.7 hrs per week. This will be for the 2007-2008 school year only.  

ADJOURNMENT-   The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on November 12st at 2:45 p.m.  Becky Dennis made the motion to adjourn and Mary Donna Atcher seconded.    The meeting was adjourned at 4:07 p.m.  

